
Greenwich Pres Newsletter 

 to GOD alone be the GLORY! 1 

        The Church News  

         Greenwich Presbyterian Church           

                                 November  2022 
Authentic worship, Building Community, Sharing God’s Love, 
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Giving Thanks and Gratitude 
 

This season of the year we are called upon to think of caring for the people on the 
margins of our lives, those who are hungry, sick, suffering loss or homeless. We are 
asked to give in proportion to what has been given. 
 

We have given freely to those children’s families who are provided with free lunch in 
Greenwich and Stow Creek Schools. Help us share God’s bounty by sending a check to 
Greenwich Presbyterian Church, p O. Box 34, Greenwich, New Jersey 08323, with the 
memo “families in need”. Before covid we would bring food stuffs and pack boxes for 
Thanksgiving and Christmas dinners, now we give them a Shoprite gift card to help with 
the celebration meal. 
 

Don’t forget the yellow box outside the church which is filled with food for the taking at 
least three times a week. Donations of canned meat, stew, soup, marinara sauce and fruit 
are welcomed. 
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Save the date: 

Saturday, Nov. 5   4:30 pm Cumberland County Historical Society Dinner 
Sunday, Nov. 6  7:30 a.m. Men’s Breakfast at Green Olive Diner 
    9:00 a.m. Sunday School for Adults and Children 
     9:45 a.m. Choir practice 
    10:00 a.m. Worship and Communion 
   11:00 am Congregational Meeting 

Coffee and Fellowship 
Luncheon 

   5 to 6 p.m.   Choir practice  
Thursday, Nov. 10 5 to 8  Doble movie… Dracula, pizza and The day the earth stood 
Sunday, Nov. 13  9:00 a.m. Sunday School for Adults and Children 

 9:45 a.m. Choir practice 
10:00   Church  

   11:00 am Coffee and Fellowship 
   5 to 6 p.m.   Choir practice  
Monday, Nov. 14 7:00 p.m. Finance and Property 
Sunday, Nov. 20     9:00 a.m. Sunday School for Adults and Children 
   9:45 a.m. Choir practice 

10:00 a.m. Church Service 
   11:00 am Coffee and Fellowship 
   5 to 6 pm .  Choir practice  
Sunday, Nov. 27 9:00 a.m. Sunday School for Adults and Children 
     9:45 a.m. Choir practice 

10:00 a.m. Church Service first day of Advent 
   11:00 am Coffee and Fellowship 
   5 to 6 p.m. . Choir practice  
Sunday, Dec.4           7:30 am Men’s Breakfast at Green Olive, Hopewell 
             9:00 a.m. Sunday School for Adults and Children 
      9:45 a.m.     Choir practice 

10:00 a.m.    Church Service     
   11:00 am     Coffee and Fellowship 
   5 to 6 p.m.   Choir practice  
 
*Wednesday’s  1:00 p.m.       Bible Study on Zoom with Rev. Beth  

he Holiday Season the Coalition continued to disburse food and support to area families. 
Through the school and church referrals we gave more than $1,400 of gift cards to the food 
insecure. 
In past years we have made donations of canned and fresh food, turkeys and hams. This year  
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Church Family Needing Prayer 
Mary Bowen, Warren Carr, Jim Clements, Grace Daniels, Linda Gerhard, Rob Hill,  
Diane Lang, Claude McAllister, Patrick McAllister, Jr., Ann Nieukirk, Patti Towles 
 

Members of our Communities Needing Prayer 
Matthew Arp, Elaine Avant, Esther Bartholomew, Michael Bartone, Cathy Cline, Laura’s 
sister, Russ Collins, Rev. Jeanie’s dad, Keleigh Cook, Cynthia Costa, Michell D’Agostino, 
Josh Cliff, Wendy Danner, Michael Dyre, Justin F., Christopher Drost, Bernard Grenier, 

Josephine Godwin, Katie Horney, David Hull, Ryan Iaconelli, Kylan, Fran Lambert, Ralph, 
Peggy and Dean Jenkins, Maud Lawyer, Tom Marks, Frank and Helen Mazzoli, Diya 

McCarley, Larry Miller, Marcella Miller and her daughter in law, Heather, Kathy Probasco,  
Sue Thrasher, Patty Table, Keith Varner, Linda Ward, Beth Williams, our Church, First 

Responders, the families in the Ukraine, those suffering from mental health and addiction, 
the devastation of  hurricane Ian,  

and prayers for the children. 
 

 
Serving Our Country 

Pvt. Colin Manson, Rev. Jeanie’s son, 

 

 

November Birthdays 
Joan McAllister – 07 
Jaydyn Robinson - 30 
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To the Congregation of the Greenwich Presbyterian Church: 

There will be a special meeting of the Congregation of the Greenwich 
Presbyterian Church on Sunday, November 6, 2022, immediately following 
the morning worship service. 

The purpose of this meeting is to: 

Elect two elders to the expiring terms of Jim Clements and Harriet Smith. 
Nominees for these positions are Jim Clements and Harriet Smith. 

Elect three deacons to the expiring terms of Kim Barbera, Warren Carr, and 
Jackie Clements. Nominees for these positions are Warren Carr, Jackie Clements 
and Rose Pillsbury. 

To present the Budget for 2023. 

The meeting will be followed by a luncheon in the Fellowship Hall. 

By order of the Session, 
Barbara S. Wheaton, Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Veterans Home in Vineland. We are putting together “birthday boxes” to give to 
the residents on their birthdays. We are looking for small items that will fit into a 
small box. 
 

Sunday, Nov. 13 we will gather at the First Presbyterian Church (800 E. Landis 
Ave., Vineland) at 1:00 to put the boxes together and enjoy a time of fellowship. 
Please join us! 
 

Examples: 
 

pens, nail clippers, gloves, socks, small books, sugar free candy or gum, hand cream, 
soaps, lip balm, small figurines, batteries, cologne/after shave, handkerchiefs, scarves, 
trinket box, hand sanitizer, pins and brooches. 

Camille and Rev. Jeanie 
 

 


